
 

 
Date:     April 1, 2024 
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members 
From:   ADOA - SGeneral Services Division 
Re:       SPO ALERT - HVAC Maintenance, Repair, and Emergency Services 
 
The State of Arizona is looking for input regarding the upcoming Solicitation for HVAC 
Maintenance, Repair, and Emergency Services. Click the link below to a Survey and review a 
draft of the RFP linked in the form. If your organization has an interest in this new Solicitation, 
please take a moment to review the Scope of Work and provide any feedback in the Survey. 
 
Please respond before COB on April 8, 2025. 
 
Google Forms Survey: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc54NJiEk7NLta1LqGdBjmI3lxahYaDcELyPdrr6Kn
G9fmoig/viewform?usp=sharing 
 
 

 

Dustin Deason​

Procurement Manager 

General Services Division 
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